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THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CIVIL CITY OF NEW ALBANY, INDIANA, WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING IN THE THIRD FLOOR ASSEMBLY ROOM OF THE CITY/COUNTY BUILDING ON MONDAY, APRIL 4, 2011 AT 7:15 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Council Members Mr. Coffey, Mr. Caesar, Mr. Price, Mr. McLaughlin,  Mr. Messer, Mr. Zurschmiede and President Mr. Gahan. Mr. Gonder and Mrs. Benedetti were absent
ALSO PRESENT: Matt Lorch, Shane Gibson, Kay Garry, Chief Juliot and Marcey Wisman
Mr. Gahan called the public hearing to order at 7:15 p.m. and asked if anyone was here to speak on the following:
A-11-01
Additional Appropriation in an Amount of $864,200        





From the EDIT Fund for Fire Department Equipment

Mrs. Benedetti asked Mrs. Garry if the funds are available to pay the monthly rental fees for the tower.

Mr. Gibson stated that they are working with other departments in the area to see if they would be willing to go on board to help pay the monthly tower expenses, and he is also going to negotiate with the tower company.

A-11-04
Additional Appropriation in an Amount of $100,000 





From Riverboat Fund for Election Expenses

Mrs. Garry stated that this has to be done every 4 years and they usually take it from the General Fund but the council decided to take it out of Riverboat instead. 
A-11-05
Additional Appropriation in An Amount of $75,000
       



From Abandoned Vehicle Fund

Mrs. Garry explained that last year they cut this non-reverting fund and they have already spent $27,206.00 which covers the monthly expense. 
A-11-06
Additional Appropriation in an Amount of $25,000






From Fire Runs Non-Reverting Fund

Mrs. Garry stated that this is due to the same issue as the other with the funds being cut. 
ADJOURN:
There being no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 

_____________________________


_____________________________

Jeff Gahan, President 




Marcey Wisman, City Clerk
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